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Dear Patients,

Northside Family Practice is sincerely grateful for your support. We are 
blessed that you have entrusted us with your healthcare. For the past 20 
years I have had the pleasure of being your primary care doctor. It has been 
the honor of a lifetime. Regrettably, it is now time for that relationship 
to end. Effective February 1, 2023, I will no longer be seeing patients at 
Northside. The time has come for me to spend more time with my family, 
focus on personal health issues, and pursue my passion of assisting veterans 
with their VA benefits cases.

While I will miss the opportunity of being your primary care physician,  
you can be assured that all Family Medicine services will continue to be  
provided and remain well staffed by our team. Please contact Northside 
Family Practice at (770) 517-2145 to schedule an appointment or to address 
any practice concerns.  

I will also continue to assist and work with any and all veterans on their 
respective cases outside of the office. This relationship is unchanged. Please 
call (470) 568-7870 if you have any VA related questions. Once a medical 
release form is signed by the veteran this information will be sent to me and 
we will proceed with your case as planned. Outcomes will be enhanced as I 
will have more time to commit to this cause. 

In conclusion I am reminded of the old saying that beginnings are happy, 
endings are always sad, but it’s the middle that matters the most. I will 
choose to remember the good times, stimulating conversations, and  
wonderful relationships that were forged over the past 20 years with each 
of you. I gave you my best and wish the same to you and your families. May 
God bless you all.

Sincerely,
Dr. Kyle Mitchell


